

MINISTRY OF DEFENCE OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF DEFENCE POTENTIAL

Number

: B/ 5!94 /09/34/431/DJPOT

Jakarta, / Desember 2024

Ambassador and Defence Attache, Embassy on Jakarta Exhibitors, Visitors, Partners and Journalists of Indo Defence, Indo Defence, Indo Aerospace and Indo Marine 2024 Expo & Forum.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hope this letter finds you in good health. At the outset, I would like to express my highest gratitude and appreciation for your strong commitment and support for the 10th INDO DEFENCE 2024 EXPO & FORUM, the 8th INDO AEROSPACE 2024 EXPO & FORUM, and the 7th INDO MARINE 2024 EXPO & FORUM.

However, after deliberation and consideration of various circumstances, I have to regretfully inform you that the Ministry of Defence of the Republic of Indonesia has taken the difficult decision to postpone the 10th INDO DEFENCE 2024 EXPO & FORUM. This difficult decision has been taken after discussion and consultation with all key stakeholders to ensure a seamless and impactful event that reflects Indo Defence importance as a platform for fostering innovation, collaboration, and partnerships in the global defence industries.

In this spirit, I am pleased to inform you that based on the final directive of the President of the Republic of Indonesia, the INDO DEFENCE 2024 EXPO & FORUM has been rescheduled to June 2025. Nevertheless, it will be our great honour to have and provide you with the best quality for your participation in the event.

Once again, i apologies for any inconvenience this postponement may cause and thank you for your kind understanding. I look forward to seeing you at the events.

Director General of Defence Potential.

Major General Piek Budyakto